
 
 

 

From:   Professor Rami Hanna                                                                  January 19th, 2021 

              Biology Department                   

              Dawson College 

 

To:  Concordia University  

Design and Computation Arts Program 

 

Re:    Reference letter for Ms. Helia Golmohammadi (Dawson ID 1839001) 

 

 

I would hereby like to recommend the above student for entrance in the Design and Computation 

Arts Program at Concordia University. Last year I had the pleasure of being Helia’s professor in 

two courses: Cell and Molecular Biology and Human Anatomy & Physiology.  

 

These particular courses are probably the most rigorous offered by our department, they involve 

many concepts in physical chemistry, organic chemistry, and also detailed physiology of several 

human organ systems. Ms. Golmohammadi was amongst the top 3 students in both classes.   

 

Helia is a very dedicated student, showing a high degree of commitment. She displayed thorough 

understanding of the topics covered during lectures and lab sessions. She is very interested and 

motivated in pursuing a career in Design. Her letter of intent shows how serious she is about 

developing new sustainable designs (ex. electric cars & smart vehicles, biodegradable products) 

and clearly shows a long time interest in specializing in environmental design. 

 

Last semester, Helia did a fascinating oral presentation on Visual Perception and brain integration 

of visual information (as part of the anatomy & physiology course). Her project was one of the 

best I had seen in years! An incredibly determined student with an impressive academic record.  

 

I know that Helia has all the aptitudes required to successfully undertake studies at University.  

I base this statement not only from time spent with her in class, but also on some occasions where 

we had the opportunity of conversing (in office or online). She’s a very amicable and courteous 

person, as well as combining high standards of academic performance. 

 

It is my opinion as biology professor that Helia would constitute a great asset to your student 

body this year. Don’t hesitate to contact me should you require any additional information about 

this applicant.          

  

                      Thank you very much,  

       Rami Hanna  

   

 

Phone: (514) 931-8731 ext. 4769, room 7A.12 Atwater Campus 

rhanna@dawsoncollege.qc.ca 
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